
 

  
 

The KZN Branch of the International Association for Impact Assessment South Africa (IAIAsa) 

cordially invites you to a half day workshop on: 

 “ECOs – Where are we & where are we going?” 

DATE: Thursday, 26 September 2019 

VENUE: University of KwaZulu-Natal Westville Campus 

Flat Lab (F1-02-009, F-Block, 1st Floor) 

AGENDA: 8:30 – 9:00 Registration 

 12:00 Close 

Workshop Objectives:   Panel discussion by various industry professionals including 
representation from KZN EDTEA’s Compliance Monitoring and 
Enforcement (CME), Independent ECO, Independent EAP & a 
Contractors perspective 

 Discussion facilitated by IAIAsa KZN Branch Committee 
 Will include latest details on ECO registration with EAPASA and other 

registration options available 

Proposed workshop 
output:  

The aim of this workshop is to provide participants an opportunity to 
ask an expert panel questions relating to an ECO’s role during the 
construction phase, ECO requirements in terms of App 7 of the EIA 
Regulations, enforcement issues on site and professional 
qualification requirements.  

Target audience: The ECO workshop is relevant to any type of organisation: business, 
public or civil society who is involved in the planning and/or 
construction phase of projects. The target audience for this workshop 
are:  

 Environmental Assessment Practitioners 
 Environmental Control Officers 
 Sustainability managers 
 Environmental managers 
 Construction companies 
 Officials from all tiers of government 

 
  

Cost: IAIAsa members  (individual/ student)  Free 

IAIAsa non-members R 260 

Student (full time - undergrad)  R 30 

Student (full time - postgrad) R 65 
   

RSVP Please register and pay by 24 September 2019 

 Please make use of IAIAsa online event registration system to secure your spot: 

https://iaiasakznecoworkshop.myactive.co.za/capturedetails/registration.aspx  
 Once you have registered, an email will be sent to you confirming your event 

registration. Your membership status will be confirmed and an invoice will be 
generated and sent to you. 

 Non-members, please pay your invoice as soon as possible, and send proof of 
payment to operations@iaiasa.co.za before 24 September 2019 as places will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis, according to payment received. Please 
use your initials and surname as the beneficiary reference when making payment.  



 

University Road  
Westville, Durban  

 

GPS co-ordinates 

-29.817897, 
30.942771 

VENUE 
IS HERE 


